
 
 

The Township of Guelph/Eramosa 
Municipal Office will be CLOSED 

for the Holidays beginning  
Friday, December 22nd, 2017 at 

4:30pm. 
 

The office will reopen on  
Tuesday, January 2nd , 2018 at 

8:30am.   
 

The staff at the Township of 
Guelph/Eramosa wish you a safe 

and happy Holiday Season. 
 

      


